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Dear Parent / Carer 

As part of our Down At The Bottom Of The Garden Theme, we have organised an educational visit 
to The Yorkshire Arboretum, Castle Howard, York on Friday 8 July 2022.  

 
During the visit, the children will be taking part in two hands-on workshops delivered by staff at the 
Yorkshire Arboretum. The Busy Buzzy Bee will teach the children all about how the different roles 
in a hive help to create delicious honey. The Adventures With The Forest Fairy will allow the 
children to explore the forest whilst collecting and identifying plants on an adventure to find the 
fairies and elves.  

 
We will leave Winthorpe Road by coach at 9.00am and return to school at approximately 3.00pm.  

 
We have been lucky enough to receive some fundraising from the PFA to subsidise this trip and the 
remaining cost of the trip is £15.00 per child. The cost covers all aspects of the visit including 
travel, workshops and insurance.  

 
Children are not required to wear their school uniform and we suggest something practical and 
comfortable as all of the activities are outdoors. Please ensure the children have a waterproof 
jacket, wear sensible shoes and bring a hat and suncream should the weather require it. The 
children will need to bring a packed lunch and plenty to drink throughout the day. If your child 
would like to order a packed lunch from school please contact the office.  

 
 If you would like your child to attend the visit, please complete the consent form HERE by Friday 1 
July 2022.  If we do not receive your consent your child will not be able to attend.  

We look forward to a fantastic trip with the Year 2 children. If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact Mrs Petch, Miss Dinsdale or Miss Coates.  

 
Our preferred methods of payment are detailed below. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Year 2 Team 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjfKNgK_YI3Tm3xZFCgtbATfQw9IP-MC9AHnCClMquVmsvxA/viewform


 

Payment Methods 

Credit/Debit Card: Log-in to www.parentpay.com and enter your username and password, click on 
‘Pay for items’ and select which items you wish to pay.  If you are experiencing any difficulties, 
please contact the Finance Department on 01482 469838 option 2. 

 
Cash: Should you wish to pay by cash, please call the Finance department on 01482 469838 option 
2 and request a PayPoint barcode, this can be taken to a PayPoint store where it will be scanned 
and cash payment taken from you. 

 
PayPoint Stores nearest Hessle High School: 
Todays Local, The Weir 
Village Newsagents, The Square 
Co-Op, The Square 
Premier Williamsons News, Hull Road 
Meadows Convenience Store, Hull Road 
Westbourne Stores, Westbourne Avenue 
First Lane Convenience 
Northfield Convenience, Beverley Road 
Kisan Food & Wine, Cambridge Road 
Sainsburys, Bethune Avenue 
Tesco Esso Express, Boothferry Road 
  
Please note. payments by PayPoint can take 48 hours to reach your ParentPay account. 
  
Cheque: 
Please make cheques payable to The Consortium Academy Trust. 
  
 


